Mr. Cahoon,

We have codes and ordinances in our city regulating the clear cutting of trees.
Since you have violated these conditions we unfortunately feel we cannot approve
of your

Rezoning request.

If at some point you would like to discuss restitution, we can look into the matter
further.

Respectfully,

The City of Jonesboro



